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Helen S. Gilbert 

'be-t, i,c3v,,txlaw corr 
Gilbenturn, PLE 
ATTORNEY 	A  

- September 1, 2016 

P.E. 

2016 st#'2-iv't04/ 1'3.8 

Via:  Hand  Delivery and Email 
Mr. Alexander Petak 
PUC Legal Division 
P.O. Box 13326 
Austin, TX 78711-3326 

PULA' UTILITY CiS 
FILING CLERK 

Re: 	Zipp Road Utility Company, LLC Wastewater CCN Application; Docket No: 
45272 

Dear Alexander: 

This letter is to notify you that Zipp Road Utility Company, LLC ("Zipp Road") and 
Guadalupe-Blanco River Authority (GBRA") have reached a settlement where, among other 
things, Zipp Road will receive wholesale wastewater service from GBRA while remaining the 
retail provider. The new wholesale/retail relationship triggers changes to the pending CCN 
application, which will be made in a separate filing. Specifically, Zipp Road will be revising 
Page 6, Item C of the Application to reflect that wastewater treatment will be proyided by 
GBRA's Dunlap WWTP on a wholesale basis. Additionally, Zipp Road will revise pages 22-25 
and 50-53 of the CCN amilication to reflect wholesale payments to GBRA and deletion of costs' 
associated with the construction of a WWTP that will no longer be built. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call Randy Wilburn or me. 

Sincerely, 

Helen S. Gilbert 

cc: Ms. Emily Rogers 
Mr. Tom Bohl 
Mr. Steven Greenberg 
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